
We Hear YOUth Survey
Parent/Guardian Letter

Dear Parent or Guardian,

River City High School has partnered with Mending Matters to conduct a

school-wide needs assessment during the 2022-2023 school year. Your student is

being asked to take a voluntary, anonymous survey at school, meaning no personal

identifying information will be collected at any time or connected to their answers.

The only information associated with their answers will be their school and

grade-level. The purpose of this survey is solely to understand the social-emotional

needs of our River City High School student population as a whole. Information

gathered from the needs assessment will only be reported in aggregate (i.e. as a

group). Mending Matters will create a Student Response Report and collaborate

with student advisors to create resources that will be shared with students

attending River City High School. This Student Response Report will be shared with

school staff, the Parent/Guardian community, and community partners. Student

participation in the survey is voluntary. We hope that you will encourage your

child’s participation.

If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Jessica Rodgers,

Assistant Principal, at 916-375-7800 (ext 2073).

Sincerely,

Jessica Rodgers, Assistant Principal


